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UPCOMING EVENTS 
Saturday, July 18 Bundoora Cross Country 

Saturday, August 1 Geelong Cross Country 

Saturday, August 1 TRIVIA NIGHT!  

Saturday, August 8 Sandown Relays 

BUNDOORA CROSS COUNTRY CHAMPIONSHIPS THIS 

SATURDAY 
The next event on the AV winter calendar is the cross country championships at Bundoora Park on this 

Saturday, July 18. 

This event is combined with the Victorian All Schools Championships. 

Junior athletes should enter through their schools or direct to Athletics Victoria. Late entries close on 

Monday July 13. 

Open aged athletes who wish to run should contact Chris O'Connor as soon as possible, if you have not 

already been entered for this event.  

With 3 events over the next few weeks, it is very important that Box Hill has a strong showing, with as 

many runners as possible in these events so that we can consolidate our position on the ladder. 

 

Contact a member of the winter competition committee if you have any 

questions. 

 

Winter competition committee: 

Graeme Olden ph. 9885 0890 email: golden@sprint.net.au  

Ian and Megan Sloane ph. 9459 4486  email: iansloane@optusnet.com.au  

Chris O’Connor  0410 490 630  email: coconnor@swin.edu.au  

OFFICIALS FOR BUNDOORA 
Box Hill is required to supply 6 officials for the running of this event. If you will not be competing or 

have a parent, friend or partner who can act as an official please let us know. 

TRIVIA NIGHT, SATURDAY AUGUST 1 
The club's biggest social and fundraising event for the year will be held on Saturday, August 1 at the 

Ashburton  Primary School. Organise tables of 6-10 people for a fun night of trivia and some great 

auction items to raise money for the club. 

Let us know if you are organising a table, or if you are coming on your 

own we can organise a table for you. 

AUCTION ITEMS 
We need people to donate, or organise the donation of items that can be auctioned on the night. As in 

the past, there will be an auction of major items and silent auctions of smaller items. Contact Chris 

O'Connor or Leana Tilley  (leana@bambooblinds.com.au) 

 

 

JOEL AND BLAKE IN BELGRADE 
Congratulations to Blake Lucas and Joel Pocklington who both made the final of the pole vault 

competition at the World University Games in Serbia. Despite not performing as well as they might 

have wished in the final, it was still a great achievement to finish 9th (Blake) and 11th 

(Joel) in the green and gold. 



MORE RESULTS FROM THE GOLD COAST MARATHON 
Congratulations to June Petrie who won her age group in the half marathon at the Gold Coast last week. 

June ran 86:14 to finish 24
th
 overall. In the marathon Bert Pelgrim (2:47:18) was first in the 50-54 age 

group and Julie Norney (3:08:55) was third in the 40-44 category. 

 

 

 

 

 


